Newsletter

Welcome to Year 5 Summer 2!

We need to now prepare for Year 6 so Mr Jones and Miss Dodgson will continue to make sure
you thrive, with your hard work and positive attitude. We will work together with Mrs.
Uppington, Mrs. Holt, Mrs Lunney and Miss Johnston, as well as our Year 6 team to ensure that
you become the best that you can be! It is important that all children are in school, on time and

wearing the correct uniform, including their always badge and with their PE kit.

We will be going to Aspire this half term to complete a Science lesson, we will work towards the

Choral Speaking competition and transition to Year 6.

Key Information:

P.E. — You must have your full PE kit in school all week. This needs to be a white T-Shirt, Black

shorts and black pumps. Leave it in school all week so you are prepared for any PE day changes.

Reading — Please make sure that you read at least 3 times a week and get your reading diary

signed. Your book needs to be in school everyday!
Spellings — Spellings will be tested weekly and are listed on the Year 5 page of the website.

Times tables — We will be having weekly multiplication sessions to ensure that we improve our

rapid recall of all times tables to 12 x 12 so keep practising the ones you find tricky!

Boundary Learning Together tasks — the options are shown on the attached list and children are

welcome to bring items/projects in as soon as they are finished to show their learning at home.
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